
 

June 26, 2019 

 

  
Ms. Cathy Stepp 
Regional Administrator 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5 
77 West Jackson Boulevard 
Chicago, IL 60604-3590 
 

 

Subject:  Unity Ground Water (a/k/a Unity Auto Mart) Site, Unity, Wisconsin 

   Concurrence with Proposed Listing on National Priorities List 

 

Dear Ms. Stepp: 

 

The State of Wisconsin supports the inclusion of the Unity Ground Water (a/k/a Unity Auto Mart) site, located in 

the Village of Unity, Clark and Marathon Counties, Wisconsin, on the next proposed National Priorities List 

(NPL) update.  Federally-funded site assessments completed by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

have documented that this site poses a significant threat to public health and the environment.  These assessments 

further conclude that this site is eligible to be placed on the NPL. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR TONY EVERS 

 

 

 

 

 

Tony Evers 

Governor, State of Wisconsin 

 

cc: Preston D. Cole, Secretary, WI DNR  

 Bill Nelson, WI DNR RR Legal Counsel 

 Christine Haag, Bureau Director, WI DNR RR 

 Mae Willkom, Project Manager, WI DNR RR 

 Dave Rozeboom, RR Regional Team Supervisor, WI DNR RR 

 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
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